
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 

We are so excited for you to be a part of Grade 3!  Each 

of us is eager to meet you and embark on this adventure 

together. We hope to make your child’s learning 

experience fun and exciting, while fostering a lasting 

love of learning. It is going to be an incredible year!  

 

 Here are some suggestions to ensure our year gets off to a great start! 

 

Please make sure you have checked the Rogers International 

School website for the Grade 3 supply list as well as updates throughout 

the summer. Individual supplies are extremely important, as we try to 

make sure students do not share materials throughout the day.  

 

Make sure your child has a durable pencil case, preferably a soft material…. that includes 

their pencils, crayons, glue sticks, scissors, etc. In addition, please send in a healthy nut-

free snack with your child daily, along with a refillable water bottle.  

 

Your 3rd grader should know their student ID number and password. Google Classroom 

(Google Suite) is the platform we will use both in and out of the classroom to facilitate 

learning. As always, if you have questions about logins, please contact your child’s 

homeroom teacher. 

 

Communication is vital to a successful parent-teacher relationship. We encourage you to 

contact us if you have questions or concerns at any time. You can reach us via email @:  

Mrs. Alter: ealter@stamfordct.gov  

Mrs. Denison: cdenison@stamfordct.gov  

Mrs. Smegal: bsmegal@stamfordct.gov  

Ms. Siwicki: rsiwicki@stamfordct.gov   

 

We are thrilled to have your child this year as a part of 

our Third Grade Squad!  We will have many wonderful 

experiences and opportunities to learn and grow in the 

days ahead. Thank you in advance for your support 

throughout this school year.  

 

Sincerely,  

The Third Grade Team 

mailto:ealter@stamfordct.gov
mailto:cdenison@stamfordct.gov
mailto:bsmegal@stamfordct.gov
mailto:rsiwicki@stamfordct.gov


Welcome to 3rd Grade at R.I.S.!  

 

To help all of us at RIS stay #TerrapinStrong, it is highly recommended 

that each student has the following supplies: 

● Backpack 

● 3 One-Subject Notebooks (with a spiral-no journals) 

● Headphones 

● Pencil Case 

● Pencils 

● Erasers  

● Crayons 

● Colored Pencils 

● Scissors 

● Glue Sticks 

● Water Bottle 

● 1 Roll of Paper Towels, 1 Box of 

Tissues, 1 Container of Lysol/Clorox 

wipes (for the class) 

Students may bring their own device to school for their individual use.  

Please have all supplies labeled with your child's full name, grade level 

and homeroom teacher.  

 

Students will be responsible for bringing their belongings to and from 

school each day. This includes any supplies, technology, books, etc.  

Please check and clean book bags daily.  

Thank you!  

The Third Grade Team 


